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Date 2 /// / 7.2
MINUTES OF THE _HOUSE  COMMITTEE ON __ ENERGY & NATURAL RESOURCES

Representative Ken Grotewiel at
Chairperson

The meeting was called to order by

LLeA0  onfime on February 5, 199 21w B3 ot the Capitol.

All members were present except:

| Committee staff present:
‘ Raney Gilliland , Principal Analyst, Legislative Research Department
Lenore Olson, Committee Secretary

Conferees appearing before the committee:
Jack Lacey, Secretary of Wildlife and Parks
Tom Day, Kansas Corporation Commission

Tom Day, Kansas Corporation Commission, appeared before the Committee
to request introduction of seven bills as shown on (Attachment 1).

A motion was made by Representative Holmes, seconded by Representative
Lawrence, to introduce the bills requested by Mr. Day. The motion
carried.

Jack Lacey, Secretary of Wildlife and Parks, appeared before the
Committee to request introduction of fifteen technical cleanup bills.

A motion was made by Representative Mollenkamp, seconded by
Representative Correll, to introduce the bills requested by Secretary
Lacey. The motion carried.

A motion was made by Representative Shore, seconded by Representative
Patrick, to introduce a bill which would remove the educational
requirements for the position of Secretary of Wildlife and Parks. The
motion carried.

The meeting adjourned at 11:45 a.m.

Unless specifically noted, the individual remarks recorded herein have not
been transcribed verbatim. Individual remarks as reported herein have not
been submitted to the individuals appearing before the committee for
editing or corrections.
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Kansas Corporation Commission

February 4, 1992

Honorable Ken Grotewiel, Chairman
House Energy and Natural Resources
Room 426-S

State Capitol Building

Topeka, Kansas

Representative Grotewiel:

The Kansas Corporation Commission would ask the House Energy and Natural
Resources Committee to introduce legislation on behalf of the KCC. The
legislation proposed for introduction has been approved by the Governor's office.

Attached please find a brief synopsis of each statutory change, proposed new
statute, and a bill draft from the Revisor's office.

The attached legislation includes:

“Pragesy2) Unit Operations- Appllcants ResponSIble for Notlce 43) Deflmtlon

of Cathodic Protection Wells; 4) Elimination of Reports of Non-Concurrence with
Commission Regulations by Secretary of Health and Environment; 5) Elimination
of the Interagency Committee on Minimum Disposal Depths; 6) Dues and
Donations, treatment in rate cases; 7) Qil and Gas Operator Licensing-Fee
Exception; and 8) Utility Incentives for Energy Programs.

The Corporation Commission respectfully seeks introduction of the bills through
the Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee. Should you have questions,
please feel free to call me at 271-3190.

homas A. Day
Director of Administrative Semces



